
   

   

SHORELINE COMMUNITY COLLEGE TAB 3 
DISTRICT NUMBER SEVEN 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
REGULAR MEETING OF DECEMBER 5, 2012 

ACTION 

Subject: Approval of Revised Technology Fees (“Pay Per Use” Structure) 

Background 

• Under separate cover the Board received copies of the College’s Revised Technology 
Fee proposal (“Pay Per Use”), which once again modifies the manner in which 
students’ Technology Fees are collected, adds new fees, and adjusts fee amounts for 
other fees. 

 
• At its December 5, 2012 Study Session, the Board also received detailed information 

and rationale for the Revised Technology Fees schedule. 
 
 
NOTE: Detailed Technology Fee materials were presented in the Board’s December 5, 2012 
study session. 
 
Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees take action to adopt the college’s 
proposed Revised “Pay Per Use” Technology Fees, with administrative implementation 
to begin immediately, and revised fees to take effect in Spring quarter 2013. 
 
 
Prepared by:  Daryl J. Campbell, Vice President for Administrative Services 
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December 5, 2012 


